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           May 25, 2016 

Dear Friends, 

The New England Center for Children would like to thank the town of Southborough for their 

cooperation and support for our recent 5K Run/Walk for Autism. The help of our town 

administrators, policemen and firemen, as well as the school district and recreation department, 

made the event possible. We are sincerely grateful for their assistance.  

Together the more than 1,500 runners raised $218,311 for The New England Center for 

Children. These funds will go a long way toward maintaining and improving the education, 

research and technology that helps us transform the lives of children with autism. 

For more than 30 years The New England Center for Children has called Southborough home, 

and we value the partnership the school has with the town. In that time the New England Center 

has become a leader in autism education and research, helping thousands of students and their 

families in Southborough, surrounding towns, and beyond.  

As you may have seen, construction continues on our new Autism Institute. On October 17, 

2016, we will hold a ribbon cutting ceremony and open house for the Autism Institute. The 

Southborough community is invited to this event, which will kick-off a new chapter for The New 

England Center for Children. 

Please enjoy the many photos taken at the 2016 5K Run/Walk by visiting our Facebook page. 

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to more events in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Vinnie Strully 

CEO and Founder 

The New England Center for Children 


